
 
 

2170 Madison Avenue 3rd Floor, Suite B New York, NY 10037 
Phone: 404.964.7667 

August 24, 2009 
 
Chaz Clark 

 
 

 
 

 
Mr. Clark: 
 
The members of InHouse Group, LLC would like to thank you for your outstanding work on 
constructing our website. You have been very patient with us throughout the entire process & we are all 
very pleased with the end product. Our web page adds a tremendous amount of professionalism and 
credibility to our business & will be instrumental towards attracting new opportunities.  
 
We will be remitting the final payment of $  to you later today. We will also be sending you the 
additional $  you initially gave us as a discount – thus the total payment will be $ . Please e-mail 
me at @inhouse-group.com to confirm your receipt of payment. Once again, the members of 
InHouse Group, LLC would like to thank you for your contribution. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christopher Wharton 
Partner 
InHouse Group, LLC 




